
Dear Citizens and Residents of Huachuca City, 

My name is Philip Cushman and I am your new Town Manager. I am very grateful 

that your Mayor and Council provided me this opportunity to join your 

Community and work with your wonderful Town Staff.  Huachuca City faces some 

serious challenges and, while difficult, we are going to get through them together.  

I am a native of Quartzsite, Arizona; a small, rural town much like Huachuca City.  I 

left Quartzsite for almost 25 years to serve our Nation in the United States Marine 

Corps.  As an infantry officer, I was appointed to a series of command and staff 

positions within operational, strategic, policy, intelligence, and diplomatic 

communities and in combat.  I retired in 2014 and returned to my hometown.   I 

quickly became involved in the local business community, Veterans’ advocacy, and 

served on several governance boards in the public, private, and non-profit sectors. 

I also served the small, rural, and extremely remote community of Fredonia way 

out on the Arizona Strip. I think that rural Arizona is a great place to live, work, 

and retire and I want to help you keep it that way. 

In closing, I look forward to meeting each of you.  I am particularly interested in 

Economic Development and as a former Chamber of Commerce President, I am 

very interested in small, family owned and operated businesses like the ones my 

family owns.  I look forward to hearing your ideas and perspectives on how we can 

better our community for the future.  See you around Town! 

Best Regards, 

Philip D. Cushman 
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State of Emergency – As of the publication date of this edition of our 
monthly newsletter, the restrictions ordered by Governor Ducey and 
proclamations issued by Mayor Wallace remain in effect.  Please monitor our 
facebook page, www.facebook.com/HuachucaCityAZ/ 
and our website, www.huachucacityaz.gov, for updated information on the 
current status of closures and restrictions.   Full text of Mayor Wallace’s 
proclamations is available on the town website. 
 
Welcome – The town welcomes our new Town Manager, Philip Cushman.  Mr. 

Cushman assumed duties as Town Manager on April 13th.  We expect great 

things from him!  Please see Mr. Cushman’s note below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chiricahua Mobile Health Clinic - Chiricahua Community Health Centers 

are currently only offering telehealth appointments. Call 520-459-3011 or text 

520-678-7356 to schedule your appointment! 

 

Community Food Bank – The next drive-thru distribution of Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) food 

boxes is scheduled for Fri, May 15 in front of the Senior Center from 8 to 9 am.  Recipients must stay in their cars and 

keep their windows rolled up.  If you must lower your window to speak or sign paperwork, please do not open it more 

than 1-inch.  We are observing CDC guidelines, so please abide by the rules. Call the Huachuca City Library at 456-1063 

for more information. 

Arizona Coalition to End 

Sexual & Domestic Violence  

www.acesdv.org/covid-19 

Helpline:  602-279-2980 

 

Arizona Department of Health 

www.azdhs.gov 

Arizona Together - 

https://arizonatogether.org/ 

 

Centers for Disease Control 

cdc.gov 

 

Cochise County Health 

Department – COVID-19 Hub  

https://covid-

cochisehealth.hub.arcgis.com/ 

 

FEMA Coronavirus Rumor 

Control 

https://www.fema.gov/Coronavirus

-Rumor-Control 

 

Legacy Foundation 

https://www.lfsaz.org/ 

 

2-1-1 Arizona 

https://211arizona.org/covid-19/ 

 

If you cannot find the resources you 

need, please contact the Huachuca  

City Public Library at 520-456-1063 

and staff will try to help you find 

the organization or information 

that you need.   

     

STATE COVID-19 HOTLINE:  2-1-1 

 

COVID-19 

RESOURCES 

http://www.facebook.com/HuachucaCityAZ/
http://www.huachucacityaz.gov/
http://www.acesdv.org/covid-19
https://www.fema.gov/Coronavirus-Rumor-Control
https://www.fema.gov/Coronavirus-Rumor-Control


PUBLIC WORKS NEWS – Job well done!  Public Works worked hard to fix 

water leak near Pima and Pinal.  They got it fixed and the water flowing again in 

in record time!  Also congratulations to Joe who just completed his probationary 

period with Public Works.   

LIBRARY NEWS – While the library remains closed, residents can still check 

out DVDs and books via their curbside checkout service.  Call 456-1063 to make 

arrangements to check out library items.  In addition, staff remains on hand to 

answer your questions and direct you to town and county resources.   

PUBLIC SAFETY NEWS   

The Huachuca City Police Department would like to 

take a moment and recognize our two hard working 

Animal Control Officers:  ACO Sizemore and ACO 

Hursh.  We thank them for their hard work and 

dedication to our residents and their animals.   

 

 

CODE ENFORCEMENT REMINDER - Property owners are responsible for 

mowing the alleyways directly behind their property.  Many alleys have become 

overgrown, making it difficult for the Town to access the water meters.  Code 

Enforcement will be canvassing the Town. 

NOW HIRING – The Town has a job opening for a Solid Waste Manager.  For 
more information or to apply, please call Town Hall at 456-1354.   The Town is 
also hiring lifeguards for the summer.  Lifeguard positions are seasonal 
positions and employment is contingent upon red cross certification.  For more 
information about the lifeguard positions, call Suzanne at 456-1063.                         
 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES - Social Isolation got you down? Missing 

interaction with other people? Are you college-bound and need an Internship? 

Need to improve that resume? The Town of Huachuca City has a solution!  Join 

our Corps of Volunteers!  We need volunteers to help with answering telephone 

calls, inventory, filing, keeping the building clean, making sure that our grounds 

are well-kept, and controlling litter.  The following positions are available: 

Telephone Receptionist                       Custodian 
Grounds Keeper                                    Office Organizer 
Litter Control Technician                    File and Records Organizer 
Executive Assistant                               Inventory Specialist 

 
For more information, please inquire at Town Hall, 456-1354. 
 
 
 

Please note that information is 

tentative.  Meeting formats and 

locations may change.  To stay 

current, follow our facebook page.   

Sun, May 6 – Happy Mother’s 

Day 

 

Thu, May 14 – Council Meeting 

@ 7 pm @ Town Hall  

*Will be livestreamed from library if 

COVID-19 restrictions have not been 

lifted. 

  

Fri, May 15 – Community Food 

Bank Distribution @ 8 am @ 

Senior Center 

 

Mon, May 25 – Memorial Day – 

Town Offices Closed 

 

Thu, May 28 – Council Meeting 

@ 7 pm @ Town Hall  

*Will be livestreamed from library if 

COVID-19 restrictions have not been 

lifted. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Summer events – All summer 

activities will depend upon the 

covid-19 situation in the 

coming months.   

-Summer Splash is tentatively 

scheduled to begin on Jun 1st.  

-The pool is tentatively 

scheduled to open on Jun 3rd.  

-Summer Reading is scheduled 

to begin on June 3rd.  

Contact us:  Town of Huachuca City, 500 N. Gonzalez Blvd, Huachuca City, AZ  85616 ~ Tel. 520-456-1063~ sharvey@huachucacityaz.gov 

Visit our website:  www.huachucacityaz.gov 

Congratulations to 

Joe Schlosser.  Joe 

just completed his 

probationary 

period with Public 

Works.  Weclome 

to the team, Joe! 

 


